As you already know I did the installation of the Kettle River/Rock Creek Lions Club and what a time it was.
Great food and time was had by all. 
Attended by members from all the district clubs. There was even a pair of glitter shoes on site.
Wishing to increase membership by at least one, have all clubs with a Service Officer and 
maintain the fellowship in the district.


My Theme is" SERVICE WITH A BIG SMILE AND A LITTLE GLITTER"
Hoping to do training at zone meetings, visiting Kettle River before the snow flies.

Looking forward to a great year
Zone Chair 
Margaret Ashley
